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Memorandum

To:  

Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors

Cc:

Gloria L. Young, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From:

San Francisco Youth Commission

Date:

November 17, 2003

Re:
Referral from the Board of Supervisors File 031813

Per the referral from the Clerk of the Board, the San Francisco Youth Commission voted on November 17, 2003 to support the following Resolution:

Resolution establishing a commitment to increase funding for the San Francisco Unified School District
The Commission also made the following statement regarding this item:

The Youth Commission supports the sentiment of this resolution. It is encouraging to see a piece of legislation dealing with the use of City funds to help the SFUSD in its time of great need. However, this resolution is not enough. It outlines the problem the SFUSD faces and develops a solution, but it stops short of any actual commitment.

We are in a time of fiscal crisis where tough decisions must be made. Luckily, whether or not to assist in the adequate funding of our children’s education is not a tough decision. It is an inherent responsibility that demands the greatest amount of attention and the strongest form of commitment from those with the capability to do so. 

The students of the SFUSD need more than policy statements that don’t legally bind the city to do anything. These students need real action, which means real dollar amounts that can be promised to the District. We hope that this resolution will be but a preamble to a long and mutually beneficial relationship between the City of San Francisco and the SFUSD.
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